
 Be better than you thought you could be Summer Term 2023 

Welcome 
I hope all families had an enjoyable and 

restful Easter break. I would like to wish 

those of you celebrating Eid today a joyous and 

memorable time with loved ones. Eid Mubarak! 

As many of you will know, the next industrial strike action 

planned by the NEU looks like it will go ahead on Thursday 27th 

April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023. Parents can find the NEU 

explanation of their dispute with the government here; leaflet and 

campaign. 

The teaching unions sought to settle this matter through negotiation but the 

government’s offer failed to sufficiently address pay and conditions, and, critically, did 

not provide enough funding to support the proposal it put forward. The proposal required 

schools to provide 4.5% of the wage increase from existing budgets, with only 0.5% coming 

from additional funding from the government.  This would have a significant and detrimental impact 

on Bosworth Academy’s budget,  particularly on our staffing levels, curriculum offer, resources and wider 

enrichment that we provide for our children. Following the rejection of the offer by all education unions 

involved; ASCL, NAHT, NEU and NASUWT, the government has not reopened negotiations and has said only 

that the issue of pay will now revert to the School Teachers’ Review Body. 

Other unions are now moving towards a formal ballot reflecting the fact that we have reached a desperate 

situation in education regarding inadequate funding, long-term pay erosion, and teacher shortages as well as 

retention challenges. 

For these two strike days the NEU have shared dispensation guidance to be agreed with Headteachers to 

minimise disruption to Year 11/13 exam preparation. In my discussions with our NEU representatives we agreed 

that striking NEU teachers will set revision activities or exam practice for students, including for our Year 12 

students, who in most cases are sitting AS examinations. 

With an increase in NEU membership in school, in consultation with the Governing Body I have once again made 

the difficult decision to restrict attendance to school for some year groups. Due to the expected numbers of 

teachers taking industrial action we can only open safely for the following year groups who are in their 

examination year; 

On Thursday 27th April 2023 - students in Years 11, 12 and 13 must attend school as normal. 

On Tuesday 2nd May 2023 - students in Years 11, 12 and 13 must attend school as normal. 

Our teaching and support staff will look to ensure that there is good quality learning taking place for these 

students in school and there will be specialist subject support still available in nearly all classes. On previous 

industrial strike days the attendance of students matched a normal day at 95% and we expect this to continue 

for these two days given the proximity of formal examinations. 

The calendared coursework examinations for Art & Design students will go ahead as planned on the strike days. 

Remote learning tasks will once again be set with support resources on the Google Classroom in a variety of 

subjects for each year group. Links to this learning will be shared with parents as well as students in a separate 

communication so you can discuss this with your child. 

Remote education at home: 

On Thursday 27th April 2023 students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 are expected to learn from home. 

On  Tuesday 2nd May 2023 - students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 are expected to learn from home. 

Vulnerable students and those who are entitled to free school meals will be contacted separately 

about the arrangements. 

I understand the impact and disruption that this action will cause year groups working remotely 

and I know it will cause you inconvenience and difficulties. I again thank you in advance for your 

support and understanding during this difficult, disruptive period, and hope that a resolution can 

be found soon to prevent this disruption and avert these upcoming strikes. If the situation 

changes I will of course let you know next week. 

Mr Brown,  Headteacher 

 

 

 

  

https://neu.org.uk/media/24511/view
https://neu.org.uk/pay/pay-campaign


Summer Term 2023  Be better than you thought you could be 

In This Edition of In the Loop 
 
Click on the title of the articles to jump straight to the stories. 
 

KS4 Colours Evening Students from Years 9-11 recognised. Page 3 

Attendance and Punctuality Expectations for arriving promptly. Page 3 

Stephen Lawrence Day Details on how we will be remembering. Page 4 

Quality Assurance Challenge Partners review. Page 4 

Sports Day 2023 Details on this year’s event and how to sponsor. Page 5 

Emily RFU Visit Inspires England RFU release video featuring students. Page 5 

Clubs and Activities Students enjoy Science and Chess clubs. Page 6 

Maths Puzzle of the Week Brainteaser for mathematicians. Page 6 

Parents Join Henrichment Year 7 students build towers with parents. Page 7 

Post 16 Canteen Opens Hot and cold food and beverages available. Page 8 

In the Loop Memories See what was happening this time last year. Page 8 

The Compass Latest news from our library. Page 9 

Dates For Your Diary Important dates for upcoming events. Page 10 

Job Opportunities Latest positions available to join our team. Page 10 

What’s For Lunch Menu for week commencing 24/4/23. Page 11 

Contact Details Email contacts for Heads of Year and Pastoral. Page 11 



Summer Term 2023  Be better than you thought you could be 

Back to Contents 

KS4 Colours Evening 
 

On Wednesday we celebrated the achievements 

of our students in Years 9-11 during our Key 

Stage Four Colours Evening. 

At the start of the award 

ceremony Headteacher 

Mr Brown discussed 

the 6Cs and how these 

competencies are 

desirable for employers 

and will set up the 

students for success.  

Students who have 

excelled in these 6Cs 

were then rewarded 

with certificates in each 

of the competencies 

whilst those with 150+ 

Reward Points received 

a Gold Award.  

A special Headteacher 

award for gaining 200+ 

Reward Points was also 

awarded to students 

with a special badge in 

recognition. 

Well done to all students involved and we look 

forward to holding future events to celebrate the 

success of even more students. 

Attendance and Punctuality 

 

Good attendance and punctuality at school and 

to lessons is essential for students to achieve their 

full educational potential. It is also vital for 

students to form good habits for later 

life.  Punctuality records form part of references 

passed onto employers or higher educational 

institutes. Punctuality at Bosworth Academy is 

good and I thank you for working together with us 

to achieve this.  

Expectations: 

 The school day begins at 8.40am and all 

students are expected to be in school for 

their lesson by this time, regardless of the 

distance they may have to travel. Students 

who arrive after 8.40am, will have a 

detention issued (unless they travel on the 

153 or the school bus is late). Students 

arriving after this time must sign in at the 

attendance office. 

 The School operates the Truancy Call 

System to notify parents/carers if their child 

has not arrived in school.  

 Parents/carers can help by notifying us in 

advance about planned absences, and 

arrange medical or dental appointments 

outside the school day, where possible. 

  Bosworth Academy requests that parents/

carers contact the School by 9.00am to let 

us know if their son/daughter is going to be 

absent.  

 Parents/carers are strongly advised to avoid 

taking their children on holiday during term 

time and requests during term time will not 

be authorised. Fines can be issued for 

holidays taken during term time. Please be 

aware that there are assessments and trial 

exams throughout the academic year for all 

year groups.  

Lateness to Lessons: 

 Any student arriving to lessons after the 

register has been taken will be classed as 

‘late’. The register will be marked with the 

‘L’ code. 

 If the student doesn’t have a valid 

explanation of their lateness to the lesson, 

the teacher will record in the behaviour 

section on Arbor as ‘Late to lesson’. 

 As a result of being late to the lessons three 

times in a week the sanctions will include, 

but are not limited to, the student losing 

their break time or lunchtime for one day 

but could be extended to up to a week for 

persistent offenders. 

Mrs Whitaker, Senior Leader 

Eid Mubarak 

 

Eid Mubarak to all those celebrating!  
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Stephen Lawrence Day 
 

Stephen Lawrence Day is on Saturday 22 April 

and Bosworth Academy will be reflecting on the 

part we all play in creating a society in which 

everyone can flourish.  

It is an opportunity for 

young people to have 

their voices heard and 

create a society that 

treats everyone with 

fairness and respect. 

Through Stephen 

Lawrence Day we want 

young people to be 

inspired about what 

they can achieve in their own lives whether in their 

classroom, their community or a career. We want 

them to get involved in creating the kind of 

community they want to live in and we want them 

to have a strong voice in building a fairer and 

more inclusive society. 

Stephen Lawrence was 18 and studying for        

A-levels with aspirations to become an architect 

when on Thursday 22 April 1993 he was 

surrounded by a group of white youths and 

attacked. Stephen was later pronounced dead on 

arrival at hospital with two five-inch-deep stab 

wounds to his arm and chest. 

As Stephen Lawrence Day is on a Saturday this 

year we will be remembering him throughout the 

following week in tutor intervention and will have a 

dedicated assembly on Friday 28 April led by 

Stephen Lawrence Ambassadors. On the same 

day we encourage everyone to wear an orange 

item of clothing with orange being Stephen’s 

favourite colour. 

Students will be able to choose to substitute ONE 

piece of uniform for an orange item. The options 

are to swap: 

1. Tie 

2. Shirt (with a collar to wear a tie) 

3. V-necked jumper 

4. Ribbons in hair 

5. Socks 

6. Shoe laces 

The rest of the clothing must be in line with the 

uniform policy. There should be no t-shirts, jeans, 

hooded jumpers etc. 

If you would like to get involved or find any further 

information, please visit:  

https://www.dmu.ac.uk/research/centres-

institutes/stephen-lawrence-research-centre/a-

challenge-to-conscience-a-legacy-of-hope.aspx 

https://stephenlawrenceday.org/community/ 

Mrs Moran 

New Uniform Provider 

 

We have recently changed our school uniform 

supplier to School Wear 

Solutions.  They will provide 

uniforms for both Key Stage 

Three and Key Stage Four 

students. We hope that the 

change in supplier will mean an 

improved service for parents. 

The added benefit of our new 

supplier is that in addition to 

items being available from their website they do 

have a physical shop where they keep a stock of 

our uniform. The shop is in Oadby at 64 London 

Road, LE2 5DH. 

For our prospective parents who will be joining us 

in August we will still have a uniform trying on 

session at our parent information evening in June. 

Mr Moore, Assistant Headteacher 

Quality Assurance 

 

At Bosworth Academy, we are committed to 

providing the best possible education for our 

students. That's why we use peer-on-peer 

reviews and quality assurance processes to 

evaluate our teaching and identify areas where we 

can improve. We recently underwent a Quality 

Assurance review 

facilitated by 

Challenge 

Partners, an 

organisation that 

provides support 

and guidance to 

schools in the UK. We have a lot to be proud of 

following this review, as we received valuable 

feedback on our provision including identified 

areas of strength to build on. 

As part of our commitment to transparency and 

involving parents in the improvement process, we 

plan to share the outcomes of the Quality 

Assurance review with parents in the near future. 

This collaborative approach to improvement 

ensures that parents are engaged in their child's 

education and that we remain accountable to our 

stakeholders. We will continue to use peer-on-

peer reviews and quality assurance processes to 

enhance our teaching and learning practices, 

ensuring that our students receive a high-quality 

education that prepares them for their future. 

Mr Dolinski, Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.dmu.ac.uk/research/centres-institutes/stephen-lawrence-research-centre/a-challenge-to-conscience-a-legacy-of-hope.aspx
https://www.dmu.ac.uk/research/centres-institutes/stephen-lawrence-research-centre/a-challenge-to-conscience-a-legacy-of-hope.aspx
https://www.dmu.ac.uk/research/centres-institutes/stephen-lawrence-research-centre/a-challenge-to-conscience-a-legacy-of-hope.aspx
https://stephenlawrenceday.org/community/
https://www.schoolwearsolutions.com/our-schools/bosworth-academy/
https://www.schoolwearsolutions.com/our-schools/bosworth-academy/
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Sports Day 2023 
 

We are excited to inform you about the annual 

Bosworth Academy Sports Day. It is always an 

important event in 

the Summer Term 

calendar, which is 

an inclusive event 

offering a variety of 

activities to suit 

students of all 

abilities and 

interests. We believe 

it is an opportunity for all students to have a 

personal best aspirational attitude, demonstrate 

important social skills  as well as show courage. All 

of these values are part of the 6C framework that 

we buy into at Bosworth both in and out of the 

classroom. 

As in previous years we will be holding the Sports 

Day at Saffron Lane Athletics Stadium during 

school time on Monday 10 July. All students will 

represent their tutor group in a variety of events, 

such as traditional athletics events, as well as non 

traditional events, such as tug of war, welly 

wanging and other challenges. Awards will be 

presented for, not only the most successful tutor 

group in the events, but also to individuals who 

demonstrate many of the 6Cs (character, 

collaboration, creativity, citizenship, 

communication, critical thinking).  New for this year 

there will also be quizzes and journalism tasks to 

take part in for additional points in the build up to 

the day. 

The Sports Day will always be part of the school 

calendar but in order that students can experience 

it in a stadium, rather than on our school field, we 

are asking parents and carers to make a 

contribution of £5. This will allow us to hire the 

buses and the state of the art facilities. Payment for 

this can be made on sQuid by Friday 30th June. If 

you have any issues in accessing sQuid then 

please contact the office on 

office@bosworthacademy.org.uk. 

Many of our current and ex-students tell us Sports 

Day features as one of their 

favourite memories of their 

time at Bosworth and we 

look forward to creating an 

event that will help produce 

new positive memories. 

Highlights from last year’s 

Sports Day can be found 

by scanning the QR code. 

Mr Grest,  

Assistant Headteacher 

Sports Day Sponsorship 
 

At Bosworth Academy we run an annual Sports 

Day for all students in Year 7-10 which is around 

1000 students. We run a mixture of traditional and 

non-traditional events and host the day at Saffron 

Lane Athletics Track in Leicester. We believe that 

giving students the opportunity to compete in a 

high quality environment really adds to the day and 

is an unforgettable experience for all involved.  

Year on year the cost of the event increases so 

this year, to help fund the event, we are asking 

companies if they wish to sponsor the event 

alongside fund-raising activities led by each tutor 

group as well as asking for contributions from 

parents.  

Please get in touch if you would like to sponsor 

this event to help with the costs and ensure that 

we can continue to give our students this 

experience. Your company's name will be 

shared on our social media channels and also in 

our 'In the Loop' newsletter and via 

communication with parents regarding the event. 

These are suggestions and can be discussed or 

adapted: 

 £500 - Sponsorship of the Sports Day 

 £250 - Sponsorship of the transport 

 £100 - Sponsorship of the stand 

 £25 - Sponsorship of an event 

If interested then please contact Liam Grest 

(liamg36@bosworthacademy.org.uk) to discuss 

how you can support this. 

Mr Grest, Assistant Headteacher 

Emily RFU Visit Inspires 
 

Last month we told you how the England Rugby 

Football Union filmed former Bosworth student,                      

Emily Scarratt, coaching our current crop of female 

rugby players with some of them being interviewed 

along with Emily. 

England RFU have now released the finished edit 

and you can watch the video here. 

As Year 8 student, Connie M, told the interviewer - 

Emily is a true inspiration to us all! 

mailto:office@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:liamg36@bosworthacademy.org.uk
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/f51b5e5408c1af8f39220ed024b6bd8a/uploads/2023/03/03160739/BA-In-the-Loop-Mar-3-2023.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/f51b5e5408c1af8f39220ed024b6bd8a/uploads/2023/03/03160739/BA-In-the-Loop-Mar-3-2023.pdf
https://www.linkedin.com/posts/rugby-football-union_redroses-activity-7047839715244273664-14U1?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktop
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Science Club Activities 
 

In Year 7 Science Club we have been busy making 

model roller coasters this week. Looking at energy 

transfers, the students built in loops, jumps and 

drops and tested them with marbles. The week 

before Easter we made catapults from lolly sticks 

and had a competition to see who could launch 

marshmallows the furthest. 

Year 7 Science Club runs every Tuesday at 

12:35PM in S7 - feel free to come along and see 

what experiments we’ll do next! 

Mrs Tapp,                   

Teacher of Science 

Clubs and Activities 
 

At Bosworth Academy we have a range of clubs 

and activities during break times and lunch times 

where students can explore their interests. 

From badminton to Dungeons and Dragons, 

science to chess - students 

can learn new skills and meet 

new friends.  

The break and lunch time clubs 

and activities are available to all 

students and a full time table 

can be found here. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Mr Mainard, Associate SLT 

Maths Puzzle of the Week 
 

Calling all Bosworth Mathematicians!  

This week’s Maths puzzle is here and anyone can 

enter. All you need to do is to write your solution 

and any working on a piece of paper and place it 

in the labelled blue boxes outside the Maths office 

with your name on or email a photo to 

hbarrowcliffe@bosworthacademy.org.uk. Below is 

the answer to last week’s conundrum as well as 

this week’s puzzle.  

Year 12 Run Chess Class 
 

A wonderful initiative has been started by a group 

from Year 12 who decided to engage some Year 8 

students in 

playing chess 

during our last 

tutor 

intervention.  

This session 

aims to enhance 

the 

concentration of 

the students, 

develop 

strategic skills, 

and improve 

communication 

skills. 

The participants 

are planning to 

meet again and 

are looking 

forward to their 

next session. 

Mr Mainard 

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/f51b5e5408c1af8f39220ed024b6bd8a/uploads/2023/02/16101744/Co-Curricular-All-Year-Groups.pdf
mailto:hbarrowcliffe@bosworthacademy.org.uk
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Parents Join Henrichment 
 

On Wednesday we welcomed parents of our 

Year 7 students to join our Henrichment class. 

The students and their parents made towers out 

of spaghetti and marshmallows with plenty of 

Communication and Creativity being shown. 

This was the first time we have had parents visit 

our Henrichment class and, from the feedback, 

they really enjoyed their time. We look forward to 

having many more Henrichment classes with  

parents visiting. 

Miss Sessions, HLTA 
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Council SEN Roadshow 
 

Leicestershire County Council will be holding a 

local SEND Services and Support Roadshow on 

Thursday 9th May 10.00 am – 1.00pm at the 

George Ward Centre in Barwell. 

The roadshow brings together information and 

services which support families of children and 

young people with special educational needs and 

disabilities (SEND) all in one place. 

This is a chance to meet and chat with 

representatives from Leicestershire County 

Council and its partners. Please follow the link to 

book your FREE tickets. 

Free parking is available at the front and back of 

the building. 

Mrs Croucher, SENDCo 

Year 9 Actors Perform 
 

Desford Primary School Year 6 pupils came to 

Bosworth on Tuesday to watch the Year 9         

Theatre in Education Drama assessment           

performances. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The topics of the performances focused on         

bullying, Year 6-7 transition and social media, all 

of which were well received by our audience and 

teachers thanked us for covering such important 

and prevalent topics.  

The students produced and performed some  

fantastic work and I am incredibly proud of them! 

Mrs Jones, Teacher of Drama 

Front of School Access 
 

At the front of the school we have a number of 

disabled bays for those with blue badges to park 

their vehicle. 

We ask that those without blue badges do not 

park in these designated bays - we have separate 

bays for pickup/drop off and for visitors for you to 

use. 

The school buses leave the site at approximately 

3.20PM and by 3.25PM the bus park area will be 

clear for you to pick up your child at this time. 

The Compass Library will be open for students to 

complete homework or reading whilst they wait. 

Young Carers 
 

If your child is a young carer please notify me by 

emailing nwhitaker@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Mrs Whitaker, Senior Leader 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/send-local-offer-roadshow-tickets-465604384247?aff=ebdsoporgprofile
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/social-care-and-support-guide/support-and-benefits-for-carers/being-a-young-carer-your-rights/
mailto:nwhitaker@bosworthacademy.org.uk


Summer Term 2023  Be better than you thought you could be 

Post 16 Canteen Opens 
 

Our new Oaks Social Area Canteen is now open! 

The canteen will be open for our sixth formers 

between 10.30AM - 12.30PM every day. 

The menu includes both hot and cold food and 

beverages with vegan options available. 

Enjoy! 

Mrs Brookes, Post 16 Administrator 
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In the Loop Memories 
 

We like to reflect on student achievements and 

activities by highlighting what happened              

In the Loop newsletter this time one year ago. 

In the 8 April 2022 edition we featured the 

gymnastics success 

of Year 9 (now Year 

10) student Samuel 

M who won five 

medals in the East 

Midlands Individual 

Apparatus 

Championships, four 

of which were Gold. 

Mr Hall was quoted 

at the time as 

saying: “We are so 

proud of Samuel's 

success and are 

looking forward to 

finding out where his 

journey in Gymnastics will take him!” 

Mr Worn Runs Marathon 
 

Head of Key Stage Four, Mr Worn took part in the 

Manchester Marathon on Sunday. 

“I was expecting to run 

it in around 4 hours 15-

20 minutes having not 

trained as much as I 

would have liked but 

managed to get around 

in 4 hours and 1 

minute,” said Mr Worn. 

“I went along with my 

running club and had a 

great weekend. 

Everyone in the club ran 

really well too which 

was a bonus.  

“The atmosphere was 

fantastic and the 

weather was perfect for running. I also was 

spotted on the news for BBC North West!” 

Well done Mr Worn! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Revision Masterclasses 
 

Our afterschool Year 11 revision masterclasses 

continue next week with sessions on Science and 

PE. 

Science will be on Tuesday 

25 April in S1-S5 whilst PE 

will be on Wednesday 26 

April in PE1. Both sessions 

will begin at 3.15PM and free 

pizzas are on offer to all who 

attend!  

A full timetable of classes can 

be found here.  

Student Artwok 
 

Students are getting creative in ADT. For the 

latest designs be sure to follow 

@bosworthacademyadt on Instagram. 

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/f51b5e5408c1af8f39220ed024b6bd8a/uploads/2023/03/14114221/Masterclass-2023.pdf
https://www.instagram.com/bosworthacademyadt/
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Latest AR Leaderboards 
 

Our Laureates continue to increase their literacy by 

reading and completing Accelerated Reader (AR) 

book quizzes.  

7JWI & 7EPY have gone up for one month only, 

March, but overall for whole year tally classes are 

keeping their positions, but 7JWI are very, very 

close to 7ECK now! 

8NHU & 8LAR have gone up for one month only 

and overall, whole year tally, 8SRI has gone up into 

2nd place. 

Top individuals in March were Myat L with 860,028 

words read whilst Jay D read the most in March 

for Year 8 with 386,958 words. 

Myat L has also read the most words year to date 

with 4,349,114 words whilst Elijah W has read the 

most in Year 8 with  2,653,959 words. 

Full AR leader boards can be found opposite.  

Well done to all students and continue reading!  

Mrs Griffiths, School Librarian 

March AR Leaderboard 

1 7JWI  3,062,460  

 

1 8b1/SRI 1,959,047  

2 7ECK  2,659,791  2 8NHU 1,229,104  

3 
7b1/
EPY 1,691,217  3 

8b3/
LAR 902,274  

4 
7b3/
DCR 1,395,630  4 8GMU 846,916  

5 7MEM 1,360,705  5 8JAL 824,276 

6 7LMA 1,074,961  6 
8b2/
TNM  595,007  

7 7b2/ 1,019,059  7 8GWR 414,356 

8 7GHI 920,003  8 8PGO 123,667  

9 7SMC 741,298 9 8JST 101,840  

Total Year 

Group 
13,925,124  

 Total Year 

Group 
6,996,487  

Year to Date AR Leaderboard 

1 7ECK 13,687,352  

 

1 8GWR  7,992,372  

2 7JWI 13,008,133 2 8b1/SRI 6,944,225 

3 
7b2/
GDV 10,023,330 3 8PGO 6,798,880  

4 
7b1/
EPY 9,652,737 4 

8b3/
LAR  6,700,322  

5 7MEM 9,045,195  5 8NHU  4,866,250  

6 
7b3/
DCR 7,617,304  6 

8b2/
TNM  3,768,182 

7 7SMC 6,955,784  7 8GMU  3,309,450  

8 7GHI 6,436,436  8 8JAL  3,274,342  

9 7LMA 5,533,003  9 8JST 846,169  

Total Year 81,959,274  
 Total Year 

44,500,192 

Bedrock March Results 
 

Students have been busy working on their 

Bedrock Literacy in the month of March. 

The most recent winners are 7GHI in Year 7 and 

8LAR in Year 8. 

Well done to both tutor groups - can they remain 

top in April? 

Miss Masih, Teacher of English 
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Dates For Your Diary 
 

 

Full term dates can be accessed here. 

DATES EVENT 

Monday 1 May Bank Holiday                   

School closed 

Monday 8 May  Coronation Bank Holiday 

School closed 

Monday 15 May—

Wednesday 28 June 

Exam Season                    

Y11,12 & 13 

Monday  29 May —

Friday 2 June 

Summer Half Term  

School closed 

Wednesday 14 June Annie the Musical             

Y8 Nottingham trip 

Thursday 15 June Parents Evening                 

Y7, 8, 9 & 10  

Sunday 18 —              

Thursday 22 June 

French trip                       

Years 8, 9 & 10 

Wednesday 28 June Y11 Prom 7-10:30PM 

King Power Stadium 

Monday 10 July Sports Day Y7-10        

Saffron Lane Stadium 
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Book Recommendations 
 

Our book recommendations this week focus on the 

Yoto Carnegie Medal for Writing 2023 shortlist 

nominees. 

We have a great selection of books across all            

genres and age groups in the Compass Library.  

Remember—book clubs for Years 7-9 are held 

every Friday at break time in the Compass.  

 

Key Stage Three 

A twist on the Medusa myth, which 

tells of the ill-fated love between 

the cursed Medusa and mysterious 

Perseus. 

Exiled to a far-flung island by the 

whims of the gods, Medusa has 

little company except the snakes 

that adorn her head instead of hair. 

But when a charmed, beautiful boy 

called Perseus arrives on the island, her lonely   

existence is disrupted with the force of a             

supernova, unleashing desire, love and betrayal... 

Filled with glorious full-colour illustrations by award-

winning Olivia Lomenech Gill, this astonishing     

retelling of Greek myth is perfect for readers of    

Circe and The Silence of the Girls. Illuminating the 

girl behind the legend, it brings alive Medusa for a 

new generation. 

 

Key Stage Four 

When Kai falls into bad ways after 

his family is thrown into turmoil due 

to a tragic loss, his friends try to find 

a way to bring him back. 

"How quickly teenagers fall apart - 

and how fast they can heal. This is 

the hopeful message from Sita 

Brahmachari, a writer who mixes 

verse and prose to tell stories that 

stick." - Alex O'Connell, The Times 

Kai, Orla and Zak grew up together, their days 

spent on the patch of wilderness in between their 

homes, a small green space in a sprawling grey 

city. Music, laughter and friendship bind them to-

gether and they have big plans for their future - un-

til Kai's family suffers a huge loss. 

Trying to cope with his own grief, as well as watch-

ing it tear his family apart, Kai is drawn into a new 

and more dangerous crowd, until his dreams for 

the future are a distant memory. Excluded from 

school and retreating from his loved ones, it seems 

as though his path is set, his story foretold. Orla, 

Zak and new classmate Om are determined to help 

him find his way back. But are they too late? 

Job Opportunity 
 

If you would like to join our team, please see the 

latest vacancy below:  

 Teacher of Science  

For more information please contact                  

Mrs Carly Harper, Support Staff/HR Lead on 

01455 822841 Ext. 227 or click here. 

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/f51b5e5408c1af8f39220ed024b6bd8a/uploads/2022/11/30144832/dates_2022-2023v2.pdf
https://yotocarnegies.co.uk/writing-shortlist-2023/
https://yotocarnegies.co.uk/writing-shortlist-2023/
https://www.lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk/vacancies/bosworth-academy-vacancies/


Summer Term 2023  Be better than you thought you could be 

Bosworth Academy, Leicester Lane, Desford, Leicester, LE9 9JL  

Tel - 01455 822841 | Email - office@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

Website - bosworthacademy.org.uk | Headteacher Simon Brown  

Follow us on social media: Instagram . Twitter . Facebook . LinkedIn 

Important Contact Details 
 

If you have any concerns about your child that can not 

be sorted with their form tutor or class teacher then 

please contact their pastoral team. 

 

KS3 Leader Assistant Head Teacher: Rick Moore 

rickm1@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

Pastoral Leader KS3: Stacey Warrington 

swarrington@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Head of Year 7: David Mowbray 

dmowbray@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

Head of Year 8: Vee Wake 

vdebolster@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

Assistant Head of Year 8: Wendy Sessions 

wsessions@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Assistant Head KS4 Leader: Tom Worn 

tworn@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Pastoral Leader KS4: Liam Mayes 

lmayes@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Head of Year 9: Jane Manning 

jmanning@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Head of Year 9: Liam Mayes 

lmayes@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Head of Year 10: Lisa Ravel 

lravel@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

Assistant Head of Year 10: Caroline Tallis 

ctallis@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Head of Year 11: Jenny Duncan 

jennyj1@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Assistant Head of Year 11: Steve Hewitt 

stevehewitt@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

KS5 Leader Assistant Head Teacher: 

Louise Holdback louiseh27@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Head of Year 12: Alison Woolley 

awoolley1@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

Head of Year 13: Chloe Stephenson 

chloes3@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Senior Leader & Designated Safeguarding Lead:   

Nikki Whitaker nwhitaker@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

Student Support: 

studentjusttalk@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

Anti-Bullying Form: Report here 

Attendance Support: 

attendance@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

IT Support: ictsupport@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

 

Back to Contents 

Read All About It! 
  

Want to look up an old article?  

Our most recent n the Loop newsletters are 

available here for you to access. 

We also have specialised newsletters to keep you 

updated. Click the links to find the latest issues of: 

 Careers Newsletter  

 The Oaks  Newsletter 
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